
www.fosterswift.com

Attorney Laura Genovich Quoted in Michigan Farm News Article on the
Potential Increase in Ag Lender Requirements for Farmers

ATTORNEYS

Laura J. Genovich

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Michigan Farm News

January 4, 2019
.

Attorney Laura Genovich was quoted in Michigan Farm News on

Michigan farmers potentially experienicing stricter requirements from

ag lenders.


